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Join Our PTA 
Hello UAMA Families!  

We encourage you or a family member to make every effort to attend 
our upcoming PTA meetings. Our next PTA meeting is December 22, 
2020. We will be hosting a workshop on Tips for Maintaining 
Student Engagement. Please bring your questions and concerns 
with you, as we will be covering several topics that are important and 
relevant to the upcoming months. There are endless possibilities in 
the ways you can help! Whether you have 30 minutes or a couple of 
hours, your ideas, your time and your talents are truly needed!  

Please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms.Copeland at 
Copeland1@uamusicandart.org or 718-858-0249 ext. 8073 to confirm 
your attendance. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to 
Remember 
Upcoming PTA Meetings 

• December 22, 2020 – 
NEW DATE! 

• January 11, 2021 

• February 8, 2021 

• March 8, 2021 

• April 12, 2021 

• May 10, 2021 

• June 14, 2021 

Winter Recess-  Schools 
Closed 

• December 24, 2020 – 
January 1, 2021 

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day – Schools Closed 

• January 18, 2021 

Professional 
Development –Schools 
Closed 

• February 1, 2021 

 

 



 

   
 

School Updates 
 

Advisory Takeover: 

As we all prepare for the last week of the 
calendar year and last days of school before 
our Winter Break, the Successful Student 
Attendance Team is working with the After 
School Programs to encourage students to 
attend Advisory next week.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Links 
 

` Spirit Week Pictures: 

 
Sports Day 

 

School Pride Day 

UAMA Website Pupil Path 



 

   
 

 


